Important Information Concerning Excused Absence for Employees Affected by Hurricane Isabel and Its Aftermath

HRM Offices: Please provide a copy of this flyer to your local payroll office.

FLYER

03-23
September 22, 2003

TO:  Chief, HRMS

SUBJ:  Assistance for Federal Employees Affected by Hurricane Isabel and its

  Aftermath to areas of the Eastern Seaboard

This flyer transmits guidance from the Office of Personnel Management (OPM) to the heads of executive departments and agencies on the approval of excused absence for employees affected by Hurricane Isabel and its aftermath to areas of the Eastern Seaboard.  This policy also applies to any employee who is needed for emergency law enforcement, relief, or clean-up efforts authorized by Federal, State, or other officials having jurisdiction.  Guidance is also provided on premium pay, the emergency leave transfer program, and flexible staffing authorities.  You can download this memorandum from OPM’s web site http://www.opm.gov/oca/compmemo/2003/2003-12.asp.  In addition to OPM’s instructions, supervisors and managers are encouraged to maximize use of existing flexibilities available under OPM regulations and VA policies to accommodate employees accordingly. 

Questions about this flyer should be directed to following contacts through Outlook or by telephone.  

Pay Questions:


Donna Schroeder – (202) 273-9810






mail to:donnaschroeder@mail.va.gov
Staffing Questions:


mail to:staffingpolicy051D/vaco@mail.va.gov
 Leave Questions:

Katie McCullough-Bradshaw – (202) 273-9836

Ron Clark – (202) 273-9817

mail to:katie.mccullough-bradshaw@mail.va.gov

mail to:ron.clark@mail.va.gov
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